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Congratulations Cicero-North Syracuse High Class of 2017!
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Congratulations to the 682 graduates in the Cicero-North Syracuse High School Class of 2017 that recently walked across 
the stage at the SRC Arena at Onondaga Community College! The top 50 graduates and their colleges of choice are listed 

on page 3 of this newsletter. A selection of photos 
from the graduation ceremony can be seen 
online on the district’s Facebook page 
at www.nscsd.org/facebook and the 
complete list of graduates at  
www.nscsd.org. 
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Thoughts from the Superintendent 
Graduates Leave Their Mark on the District
Congratulations to the Class of 2017!  As they leave us to pursue their life’s journey, the 
Class of 2017 has certainly made a long standing impact on the North Syracuse Central 
School District.  
Four years ago, our school community included students in the development of our 
District’s Mission statement. Two student leaders emerged in the process that had a 
predominant influence on the final wording of our mission. Little did we know at the 
time, that those two students, Sarah Wicks and Olivia Vinciguerra would become the 
Valedictorian and Salutatorian of the Class of 2017!
It was the leadership of students in the Class of 2017 who had the vision to help 
create a student run credit union within our high school, providing endless educational 
opportunities and experiences aligned with the real world. It is their leadership that raised 
the voice of students, developing an annual student survey to provide input and feedback 
that will shape an environment where our students will be able to thrive.
As a collective group, in addition to demonstrating commitment and leadership, the 
Class of 2017 exuberated compassion, kindheartedness, and a respect for others. They 
were influential in embracing the inclusion of all, making it possible for those faced with 
challenges to socialize and attend sporting events. It was their collective character that 
led to Cicero-North Syracuse High School being presented with the New York State 
Award of Excellence for Exemplary Display of Sportsmanship, Ethics and Integrity.
Over the years, those of us who have been educators have come to realize that classes 
have personalities. The Class of 2017 is an amazing group of students who have left a 
mark on the district!
We wish them well as they pursue their goals and dreams!  May they always continue to 
reach for the stars!
Annette Speach
Superintendent of Schools
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Newsletter Information
The District Dispatch is published by the 
district to inform residents about issues, 
events and achievements. Suggestions 
are welcome and should be directed to:  
Laurie Cook, School Information Officer
Phone: 315-218-2190 
Email: lcook@nscsd.org

North Syracuse Central 
School District

Find us on Facebook!
www.nscsd.org/Facebook

Follow us on Twitter!
www.twitter.com/@NSyracuseCSD

The students, residents and staff of the  
North Syracuse Central School District will work collaboratively  

to  ensure a respectful and diversified learning environment.  
Our collective focus is to provide educational  experiences and  

opportunities that inspire students to reach their  
individual potential as productive citizens.

North Syracuse Central School District Mission Statement

Notification of Pesticide Applications from 8/1/16 to 5/31/17 - No applications during this 
period. Staff and persons in parental relationships can register to obtain a 48-hour notification 

form by calling Jon Ward, Director of Facilities at 315/218-2174 and requesting an application for 
notification registration form. Information can also be obtained from NPTNI @ 1-800-858-7378 or 

NYS Department of Health at 1-800-458-1158 regarding specific materials that were applied.
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Top 50 Graduates!

# Student Name College Choice
1. Sarah Wicks Dartmouth College
2. Olivia Vinciguerra  Syracuse University
3. Jack Irwin  University of Notre Dame
4. Hannah Clary SUNY Binghamton
5. Lauren Thorne Canisius College
6. Clayton Perrigo Rensselaer Polytechnic
7. Keanna Serviss St. John Fisher College
8. Edward Martino Rochester Institute of Technology
9. Nicholas Riccardi Syracuse University
10. Caitlyn Ackerman Boston University
11. David Delaney Syracuse University
12. Sydney Franco Duquesne University
13. Sarah Cooper Cedarville University
14. Kristen Printup Clarkson University
15. Carla Champagne University of New England
16. Kaitlyn Earle SUNY Albany
17. Joshua Ludden American University
18. Brianna Swanson Clarkson University
19. Jasmine Weiskopff Nazareth College
20. Patrick Meyers Ohio State University
21. Sharlene Richards Savannah College of Art & Design
22. Kiersten Coates SUNY Geneseo
23. Samantha DeCarlo SUNY Binghamton
24. Sofia Abuqube SUNY ESF
25. Gianna Mule’ Rochester Institute of Technology
26. Samantha Shallcross Hilbert College
27. Brayden Nichols Onondaga Community College
28. Savannah Ciciarelli Mercyhurst University
29. Pearlanne Sgroi Siena College
30. Jeremy Clark Clarkson University
31. Sophia Frontale George Washington University
32. Michele Fensken Rochester Institute of Technology
33. Katie Cochran Asbury University
34. Christina Scalzo SUNY Oswego
35. Xavier Miller SUNY Oswego
36. Catherine Way Clarkson University
37. Philip Smith Syracuse University
38. Landry Rogers Le Moyne College
39. Emersyn Alberici Union College
40. Melita Zejnilovic Syracuse University
41. Kaylee Gray Nazareth College
42. Alecia Peterson Nazareth College
43. Brendan Rudd Alfred  University
44. Nicole Charland BOCES Adult Education
45. Kelly O’Mara SUNY Binghamton
46. Emma Vallelunga SUNY Plattsburgh
47. Christopher Ranalli SUNY Binghamton
48. Dante Whitmire Syracuse University
49. Corinne Rutkowski Hofstra University
50. Atlantis May Onondaga Community College

Cicero-North Syracuse High School’s top 50 ranked 
students and the college they will be attending this fall:

C-NS Class of 2017 
 Valedictorian & Salutatorian

Congratulations to Sarah Wicks 
(pictured left) and Olivia Vinciguerra 
(pictured right) the Cicero-North 
Syracuse High School Class of 2017 
valedictorian and salutatorian. 
Following is some brief information 
about the top two students and their 
plans for the future.

Valedictorian: Sarah Wicks
Parent(s): Andrew and Linda Wicks
Plans after high school: Attend Dartmouth College majoring in biology 
and economics on the pre-med track.
Who has inspired her the most: My teachers have inspired me the most 
by encouraging me to dream big, but also reassuring me that I can’t be 
perfect all the time.
Favorite quote or saying: “Be somebody who makes everybody feel like 
somebody.” - Kid President
What is your advice to your  graduating class? If an opportunity presents 
itself to you, just say yes. You regret the “what ifs” in life more than the “oh 
wells.”
What do you do to relax and  unwind? I love going to the gym or playing 
tennis, but my absolute favorite thing to do is dance around the house like 
a fool while blasting my favorite songs. I definitely recommend it for anyone 
needing to have some fun.

Salutatorian: Olivia Vinciguerra
Parent(s): Kim Vinciguerra and the late Paul Vinciguerra
Plans after high school: Attend Syracuse University, pursuing two majors 
(economics and management)  and a minor in Spanish.
Person who has inspired her the most: Throughout high school, my 
mother has inspired me the most. After the unexpected loss of my father 
two years ago, she was able to keep her head on straight enough to take 
over his business and to continue to take care of three children, enduring 
along the path of her new life and never giving up strength.
Favorite quote or saying:  “You don’t have to have it all figured out to 
move forward.” - Roy T. Bennett
What is your advice to your  graduating class? The advice I’d like to 
offer to the graduating class is that no matter how hard life can be some-
times, there is a way out and a light at the end of the tunnel will come. It 
won’t come immediately or easily, but you will find a solution; you will find 
peace.
What do you do to relax and  unwind?  After a long few days of hard 
work, the best way to relax that I have found is to kick back on the beach 
with my feet in the sand and a good book in hand. There’s no better way to 
escape reality and enter into bliss. 
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Spring 2017 Scholar Athletes Recognized
Congratulations to the 112 students from the North Syracuse Central School District who were recently recognized by the Board of Education as 
Scholar Athletes for the spring of 2017. Student athletes participating in the following sports teams were presented with certificates and recognized 
in front of the North Syracuse Board of Education, their coaches, families and friends. The list of spring 2017 Scholar Athletes from North Syracuse 
Central School District includes:

Girls’ Varsity Lacrosse Boys’ Varsity Lacrosse

Olivia Africa, Julia Alberici, Allison Bartlett, 
Victoria Dunham, Brenna Duffy, Jordyn 
Francati, Jessica Foley, Sydney Franco, 
Lauren Gilbert, Olivia Haven, Kallie Heffron, 
Brianna Jackson, Sarah Klein, Olivia 
Lamontagne, Kaitlyn Lippert, Olivia Massena, 
Jessica Meneilly, Molly Molchanoff, Isabella 
Orlando, Kimberly Parker, Iris Piagentini, 
Gabrielle Reid, Makena Scarlata, Delaney 
Stahrr and Megan Tryniski.

Jonathan Abbott, Joshua Brazell, Chase 
Casler, Joel Firth, Nolan Firth, Brody Guido, 
Riley Kennedy, Aidan Longley, Joshua Pickard, 
Branden Pratt, Nathan Scarlata and Austin 
VanDeWalker.

Girls’ Varsity Softball

Boys’ Varsity Baseball

Alexandra Cifaratta, Gabriella Corasaniti, 
Victoria Dunn, Brandi Feeney, Jessica 
Gonzalski, Morgan Iauco, Jordyn Maldonado, 
Lindsey Richards, Sharlene Richards, Juliana 
Sculco and Alyson Thompson.

Kyle Alberici, Benjamin Christian, Tristen 
Cummings, Justin DelVecchio, D’Ante 
Furcinito-Zapanta, Luke Dziados, Joshua 
Ludden, Brendan Reilly, Timothy Schinto, 
Nicholas Spinella and Connor Stanton.

Cassandra Baldwin, Malerie Belles, Leah 
Bisgrove, Kierrah Browne-Butler, Marissa 
Bukowski, Jessica Clary, Sarah Davis, Emily 
Dembowski, Mia Falgiatano, Aviana Fedele, 
Sydney Florczyk, Alexandrea Gaetz, Gracie 
Gleason, Taylor Howard, Faith Keville, 
Liliana Klemanski, Savannah Kuhr, Gianna 
LoRini, Annina Marullo, Maria Marullo, Emiah 
McWilliams, Mia Pestle, Jordyn Poole, Amanda 
Reilly, Alexandra Rockhill, Julia Schafer, Ashlyn 
Slate, Kelly Strong, Abbey Szumloz, Megan 
Trubia, Jamie Wagner, Shayla Webb, Lauren 
Witek and Madeline Woods.

Girls’ Varsity Outdoor Track

Note: Athletes pictured were present at the June 19, 2017  
Board of Education meeting to accept their certificates.

Samuel Barber, Eric Bowen, Ryan Bristow, 
John Catania, Jr., Malcom Christian, Ward 
Couillard, Aiden Deitz, Andrew DeLore, 
Luke DiPirro, Derek Harned, Connor Hayes, 
Alexander Hepel, Jason Hughes, Gabriel 
Iocovozzi, Zachary Kennedy, Matthew Kilian, 
Ryan Massena, Michael McBride, Jacob 
Messie, Adam Mosher, Anthony Pauli, John B. 
Perperian, Nathan Poirier, Daniel Swackhamer, 
Joseph Tricarico, David Ware, Allen Wells, 
Michael Wentling-Raymie, Joseph Williams 
and Jeremiah Willis.

Boys’ Varsity Outdoor Track

Girls’ Varsity Golf

Kaleigh Evans, Teryn Field, Jordan Himes, 
Nicole Kilian, Amy Krohl, Nessa McKie, 
Alexandra Miller, Molly Shaughnessy and 
Morgan Siechen.
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District Publications
Wednesday, September 6, 2017 is 
the first day of school for the  
2017-18 school year. In late 
 August, the complete 2017-18 
school calendar will be mailed to 
homes of families with school-
aged children. If you would like 
to view the district’s academic 
 calendar before you receive your 
copy in the mail, make sure to visit 
our home page at www.nscsd.
org and click on the “2017-18 
 Academic Calendar” news article.
For the 2017-18 school year, the 
District Dispatch will be pub-
lished in August, April, May and 
July. Additional publications will 
be  provided as needed, with all  
 available online (www.nscsd.org) 
and sent out electronically.

Children in our community do not need to go hungry this summer. For many 
kids, summertime means food, friends and fun. For families who count on school 
 breakfast and lunch, however, the summer months can be stressful and family food 
budgets have to be stretched even further. The US Department of Agriculture’s 
(USDA) Summer Food Service Program helps fill the hunger gap. 
FREE summer meals, funded by the USDA, are available to kids and teens ages 18 
and younger at Roxboro Middle School (300 Bernard Street) in Mattydale, NY. This 
is an open site therefore free meals are available to all children ages 18 and under 
regardless of income.  Registration is NOT required.
The district’s summer feeding program will take place at: 
Roxboro Road Middle School, Monday through Friday through August 18. Break-
fast will be served each day from 8:10 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. and lunch from  
11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
If you or someone you know is interested, go to www.nscsd.org/summerfood or call 
315-218-2175 with any questions you may have.

Five teams win Sectional Championships in 2016-17 school year!
The 2016-17 school year saw five North Syracuse Central School District teams named Section III Champions! Congratulations to all 
our athletes for their outstanding efforts on and off the field, court and beyond! This year’s Sectional Championship teams (pictured left 
to right, top to bottom) are: Girls’ Cheerleading – Fall, Boys’ Volleyball, Girls’ Cheerleading – Winter, Boys’ Outdoor Track and  
Girls’ Softball.

SUMMER MEAL PROGRAM

North Syracuse Junior High 
School 8th grade  orientation BBQ 

Wednesday, August 23 
4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.  

(assembly at 5:00 p.m.) 
8th grade  student schedules  

will be available 
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Gillette Road Middle School’s Eileen Gleason is North  Syracuse 
Central School District 2017  Teacher of the Year

The North Syracuse Central School District is proud to announce its 2017 Teacher of 
the Year winner: Eileen Gleason, a 6th grade teacher at Gillette Road Middle School. 
Eileen will go on to the statewide program for Teacher of the Year, sponsored by 
the New York State Education Department. She was recognized as North Syracuse 
Central School District’s 2017 Teacher of the Year at the Monday, June 19 Board of 
Education meeting.
Eileen first came to the North Syracuse Central School District in 1995 as a 7th grade 
English Teacher for Roxboro Road Middle School. In 1997, she began teaching 6th 
grade at Gillette Road Middle School and has been there since. Eileen enjoys her 
job and has become connected with many of her students. She is very involved in 
the school community at Gillette Road Middle School, currently serving as a student 
council advisor and formerly being a member of the school’s sunshine committee.  

Eileen is dedicated to the success of all students and hopes to teach them to love learning. She said, “I see sixth grade as a transition year. 
If [my students] leave me loving school with a desire to continue learning, I have succeeded. My focus is not on me and the time I put in, my 
focus is on the student, on all of my students. I truly believe that each of them knows that they matter to me.” 
Eileen received multiple letters recommending her for Teacher of the Year. In his recommendation letter, Gillette Road Middle School 
Principal Christopher Leahey wrote, “Mrs. Gleason has a knack for building strong relationships with her students. Her students respect her 
as a teacher, role model and classroom leader. Mrs. Gleason relates to students and is knowledgeable about their academic skills, as well as 
their personal interests and family life. She leverages these positive, healthy relationships to motivate her students to establish goals, apply 
themselves and strive for academic excellence.” 
Other finalists in the North Syracuse Central School District 2017 Teacher of the Year competition were: Randy Matthews, KWS Bear Road 
Elementary School; Helen Moore, Early Education Program at Main Street School; Katie Tait, Smith Road Elementary School and Jill 
(Stephanie) Trubia, Early Education Program at Main Street School. Congratulations to all our dedicated finalists! 
For more news from the North Syracuse Central School District, visit us on Facebook at www.nscsd.org/facebook. 
Follow us on Twitter at www.Twitter.com/@NSyracuseCSD

C-NS graduate drives off in new car thanks to Burdick Dealership
Congratulations to Cicero-North Syracuse (C-NS) High School graduate, Nicholas 
Gazzillo for being the recipient of the car donated by Burdick Automotive and Driver’s 
Village in Cicero for the school’s after the ball party.  We would like to congratulate 
Nicholas and his family and thank the Burdick family! Each year, Burdick Automotive 
Toyota-Scion, BMW, Lexus and Ford has generously donated a vehicle to the event for 
a lucky senior to win. Nicholas is pictured with his new car from Burdick along with Kelly 
Pelcher and Kevin Burdick from Driver’s Village. 
The Cicero-North Syracuse High School After the Ball Committee would like to also 
thank the many local businesses who generously supported the annual event with 

donations and prizes: 5 Wits, Amazing Mirror Maze, AMF Strike & Spare, AniMalls, Applebee’s, Beauty Nail & Spa, Best Buy, Big Dip, Big 
Don’s, Borio’s, Cantina Laredo, Carvel Ice Cream, China Road, China Wok, Cicero Nails & Spa, C-NS Character Education, C-NS Class of 
2017, C-NS Cross Country & Track, C-NS Football Booster Club, C-NS National Honor Society, C-NS SADD, Community Bank, CopperTop, 
Cracker Barrel, Dairy Queen, Dave & Buster’s, Dee’s Diner, Dejon’s Hair Design & Day Spa, Delta Sonic, Denny’s, Dunkin’ Donuts, Eskapes, 
Finger Lakes Coffee, Get Air, Johnny Rockets, Julie’s Diner, Just One Bite Too, Koto Japanese Steakhouse, Limp Lizard, Lisi’s Barber Shop, 
Margaritaville, Mario’s Italian Bakery, Mark’s Pizzeria, McDonald’s, Mercedes Salon & Spa, Nick’s Barber Shop, North Syracuse Education 
Foundation, Northern Pines Golf, One JP Nails, Paladino’s Cicero Pizza, Paladino’s Pizzeria, PF Chang’s, Pizza Hut, Plank Road Ice Cream, 
Romeo’s Hair Salon, Sammi’s Beauty Box, Sardo’s Pizza, Stewart’s Shops, Studio 11 Salon, Sweet Frog, Target, TGI Fridays, The Melting 
Pot, Thee Diner, Timeless Massage, Transitions Hair Salon & Spa, Twin Trees, Utica Pizza Company, Volpe Salon & Day Spa, Walmart, 
William’s Ice Cream, Wonder Works and Yummy China.
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PARENT NOTIFICATION REGARDING 
 STUDENT WORK AND PHOTOS

During the school year, your son or daughter may have the 
opportunity to have his/her photo taken, video image and voice 
recorded, and/or art and written work published in connection with a 
school district activity or program. Your child’s photo (image,) school 
work and/or name may be published in local newspapers, posted 
(displayed) on the district’s internet site, or used by the requesting 
organization (local TV or print media) for programming, i.e., backup 
and their news stories. If you DO NOT want your child’s picture, 
name or schoolwork to be used in newspaper articles, video,  
and/or district publications, including our district’s website, please 
inform your school principal in writing.

C-NS students earn CTE  Endorsements on high school diplomas

Congratulations to the more than 60 students from the North Syracuse 
Central School District that earned the distinction of receiving a New 
York State Career and Technical Education (CTE) Endorsement on 
their 2017 high school diploma. Having achieved the designation 
demonstrates a student’s academic strength and signifies their 
readiness to enter the workforce or enroll in college. 
The following students from the North Syracuse Central School District 
earned CTE Endorsements through OCM BOCES or at C-NS.
Austin Antzak (Welding Technology), Brett Braley (Construction 
Technology), Ryan Bristow (Medical Terminology and Physical 
Therapy), Ashley Buholtz (Medical Terminology and Physical Therapy), 
Jordan Bukowski (Family and Consumer Sciences), Angelina Butler 
(Laboratory Technology), Jordan Cardinale (Health Occupations), 
Jordan Carrino (Cosmetology), Jacob Chapman (Construction 
Technology), Katie Cochran (Family and Consumer Sciences), 
Ciara Colburn (Medical Terminology and Physical Therapy), Troy 
Cooley (Automotive Technology), Katrina Cordero (Early Childhood 
Education), Matthew Dailey (Automotive Technology), Samantha 
DeCarlo (Family and Consumer Sciences), Sarina DeCarlo (Family 
and Consumer Sciences), Amanda DeRienzo (Cosmetology), Braden 
Doyle (Automotive Technology), Samantha Dwyer (Cosmetology), 
Tim Fairchild (Marketing), Miranda Frascatore (Family and Consumer 
Sciences), Bailey Gallo (Cosmetology), Aaron Gittino (Automotive 
Collision Technology), Jasmine Goldthwait (Family and Consumer 
Sciences), Kristyna Gordon (Family and Consumer Sciences), 
Karter Grow (Automotive Collision Technology), Kelsie Harrington 
(Family and Consumer Sciences), Jordan Hart (Welding Technology), 
Matthew Healey (Automotive Technology), David Hollis (Construction 
Technology), Bryce Humphrey (Culinary Arts), Alexandria Hurley (Family 
and Consumer Sciences), Dante Iannotti (Finance and Marketing), 
Justin Januszka (Welding Technology), Gerald Johnson Jr. (Culinary 
Arts), Brian Kenyon (Automotive Technology), Tridell Kimbrough 
(Automotive Collision Technology), Morgan Kocher (Marketing), Sabrina 
Kramer (Early Childhood Education), Miranda Landry (Early Childhood 
Education), Darryl Lane (Automotive Technology), Abigail Leechalad 

(Cosmetology), Enya Lord-Goessl (Cosmetology), Joseph Mallaro 
(Construction Technology), Adam McGraw (Marketing), Breanna 
Melfi (Family and Consumer Sciences), Jessica Moran (Finance), 
Nessa McKie (Family and Consumer Sciences), Alicia Nguyen 
(Cosmetology), Matthew Ostrowski (Automotive Technology), Kayla 
Padden (Computer Technology), Emily Peck (Family and Consumer 
Sciences), Jeff Peterson (Construction Technology), Christopher Quigley 
(Welding Technology), Kayla Ridgeway (Cosmetology), Emily Ryan 
(Cosmetology), Jordan Seoane (Welding Technology), Matthew Sharp 
(Automotive Technology), Mason Skinner (Computer Technology), Devin 
Sullivan (Automotive Technology), Rosaria Talavera (Culinary Arts), 
Joseph Tricarico (Marketing), Kia Watford (Cosmetology), Makenzie 
White (Culinary Arts), Michael Wilkinson (Culinary Arts).
Pictured left (left to right): Joseph Tricarico, Jessica Moran, Tim Fairchild, 
Adam McGraw, Morgan Kocher and Dante Iannotti.
Pictured below: Angelina Butler, an OCM BOCES Laboratory Technology 
student from the North Syracuse Central School District, receives her 
certificate of completion during the school’s Syracuse-area CTE award’s 
ceremony on June 12 at North Syracuse Junior High School. 
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Gillette Road Middle School student earns MATH 180 Award for 
Academic Progress
Trevon Walker, a 6th grade student at Gillette Road Middle School, has been named 
one of only 15 recipients in 2017’s prestigious 180 Student Awards from global 
learning company Houghton Mifflin Harcourt. The awards, now in their 11th year, honor 
students across the United States for their significant math and literacy gains using 
intensive intervention programs READ 180, MATH 180 and System 44.
During the school year, Trevon arrived in his MATH 180 class every day happy and 
ready to give 110%. In just one year, his math Quantile increased by 205 points. As 
his confidence in his math studies grew, so did his confidence and success in other 
subjects. Trevon discovered that math is applicable in numerous scenarios outside of 
the classroom – from sports to shopping, and as a result, was determined to achieve 
more and succeed both in and outside of his MATH 180 class. Trevon plans to one 
day go to college and continue to play sports.
Trevon received a $500 cash prize for furthering his education! His nominator, Ms. Erika Gilbert, will receive a gift certificate for professional 
development publications from Math Solutions. 

NEW www.nscsd.org, starring YOUR STUDENTS, to launch soon!
The North Syracuse Central School District is excited to announce 
that our new and refreshed website will go live in mid-August! Early in 
the 2016-2017 school year, we conducted a website survey to find out 
what our families wanted to see on our site. The new nscsd.org was 
created with survey feedback in mind. 
The updated site includes improved calendar features, an interactive 
staff directory, changes to navigation and mobile responsive 
technology for browsing from phones and tablets. We’ve also improved 
the structure of our content, so users will get quicker reads and will 
see lots of pictures...of YOUR students! There are also many other 
smaller but important changes, all to help nscsd.org help you get the 
information you need. 
We will be working throughout the summer to transfer content from 

our old provider to the new pages. We hope you like the changes and ask for your patience as we continue to improve the site for you. 
Constructive feedback and comments are welcome by contacting our webmaster, Laurie Cook, at lcook@nscsd.org. 

If you haven’t already, don’t forget to find us on Facebook this summer! If you are a Facebook user, please visit the district’s Face-
book page and “like” us. Our site is maintained for the community, by the district, and is updated frequently to share news of the latest 
student and staff achievements, school and district sponsored activities and events, and other district information. Share the page with 
your friends so that we can use Facebook to get information out to as many people as possible. 

ind us on         acebook!
www.nscsd.org/facebook Z

www.nscsd.org


